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September 26, 2014 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center 
P.O. Box 2148 
Salem, Oregon 97301-2148 
 
 RE:  Pine Telephone System, Inc.   
  PUC Oregon No. 2 Tariff 
 
To the Commission: 
 
We wish to advise the Commission that Pine Telephone System, Inc., (“Pine”) has proposed to raise its local access 
line rates to the benchmark set by the Federal Communications Commission with an effective date of             
December 1 2014.  Pine anticipates $455.25 in additional monthly local service revenue with this increase.   
 
Pine has notified all its existing customers via inserts in their phone bills which also advised them of their right to 
object to the Oregon Public Utility Commission and gave them the Commission address.  A copy of the notice is 
attached.  The notice will be mailed on October 1, 2014. 
 
Further, Pine has notified the general public through publication of the rate increase in the local newspaper. 
 
In compliance with Order 88-215 (UX12), Pine’s tariff PUC Oregon. No. 2 will remain on file in its business office, 
readily accessible to the public and the Commission. 
  
Thank you very much. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /s/       
 
      John B. Hemphill 
      Vice President 
      Pine Telephone System, Inc. 
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